City of Laurel NEBRASK

Certified commlmlty

302 E. 2 St, (402) 256-3112
PO Box 248 Fax (402) 256-9120
Laurel, NE 68745-0248

December 29, 2023

Nebraska Department of Agriculture

PO Box 94947

Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4947

[Submitted Online at:
https://nda.nebraska.gov/fscp/foods/mobile_ordinances.html ]

RE: City of Laurel, Nebraska Mobile Food Regulations
To Whom It May Concern:

I am the City Attorney for the City of Laurel, Nebraska, a Nebraska municipality and city of the second class.
The purpose of this letter is to comply with Neb. Rev. Stat. § 81-2,279 and the Nebraska Pure Food Act, Neb.
Rev. Stat. § 81-2,239 et seq. (the “Act”).

As of 2023, including all prior periods, the City of Laurel does not regulate the operation of mobile food
establishments through local ordinances, resolutions, policies, or otherwise. The City of Laurel does not
regulate the operation of mobile food establishments in any way.

For further information or correspondence related to compliance with the act, please contact one of the
following:

Mark McCoy, City of Laurel Administrator

302 E. 2" Street

Laurel, Nebraska 68745

laurelca@laurelne.com

Vikki Carlson, City of Laurel Clerk
302 E. 2™ Street

Laurel, Nebraska 68745
laurelclerk@laurelne.com

Keelan Holloway, City of Laurel Attorney
PO Box 708

Laurel, Nebraska 68745
keelan@monsonholloway.com

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the City of Laurel, Nebraska. Thank you.
)

Sincerely,

Keelan Holloway

Mark McCoy, City Administrator (402) 256-3112 email: laurelca@abbnebraska.com
Victoria L Carison, City Clerk email: laurelclerk@abbnebraska.com
"City of Laurel is an Equal Opportunity provider, employer & lender"




